
 

 

NOTICE 

19.12.2020 

 All Honours/Major students of the Department 

of Arabic are hereby informed that a Departmental 

Seminar will be organised in our Department on 

22.12.2020 at 10:00 A.M. in Hall No. 13 of the 

College. 

 So, all faculty members as well as students are 

requested to attend the same without fail. 

 

 

 

Head of the Department 

Department of Arabic 

 

 

 


